
TENDER HEART HIGH SCHOOL, SECTOR 33-B 

Notice regarding ‘Reimbursement Form’ for Fees  

                               

           14/11/2022 

Dear Parent/s,  

As it is in the notice of the school (Tender Heart High School) that many parents 

around this time of the year need to get a Form titled ‘Reimbursement of Fee’ 

countersigned from the school and whereas the ‘Form’ relates to those parents 

generally being Government employees, as also parents requiring a general 

certification. 

In this regard the school frequently receives requests for immediate supply (next 

one hour) of counter-signed ‘Form’ from the school. 

As before counter-signing the said ‘Form’, the school requires records to be 

checked in various respects of entries in the ‘Form’, parents are requested to kindly 

give full three working days in this regard. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Principal 

 

 


